

April 17, 2017

Mr. Mike McDonald Sonitrol Verified Security #30 – 3033 King George Blvd. Surrey, BC V4P 1B8

Dear Mike,

Please send our thanks to Calgary Police Services, their 911 operators and your central station monitoring staff for their outstanding teamwork in arresting 2 thieves who broke into our compound in the early hours of Easter morning! Your monitoring staff detected these thieves immediately as they entered our compound and stayed on the line with the 911 operators while the attending officers were on their way to our site; directing the officers to exactly where they were in our yard, and arresting them without incident.

This is the 3rd thank you letter of recognition I have had the pleasure of writing to Calgary Police Services since we went live with your Sonavision Live Monitored Video system in 2010. We are very glad we made the decision to invest in your technology.

Again, a huge thank you to the Calgary Police and all others involved for their outstanding work!

Sincerely,

Clay Dashney

WesTower Communications

3815 2 Street NE, Calgary, AB











